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Pine Grove Mention.
 

George Dale lost a valuable horse on Wed-

nesday from lock jaw.

W. B. Ward has begun work on D. G.
Meek’s new house at State College.

Mrs. Jacob Reish is quite ill at her home at

Rock Springs with pulmonary trouble.

Mr. and Mrs, H. Z. Sowers, of Lewistown,

are visiting at W. 8S. Ward’s at Baileyville.

Mrs. Margaret Meek, of Altoona, is mak-

ing her usual summer visit with her frinds

here.

The golden grain is about all in shock and

many of our farmers have their’s all hauled

in.

A delightial lawn fete was given at the

home of Ernest Hess at Shingletown on tke

evening of +he 4th.

Mr. Will Thompson claims the belt for big

grain cutting, having harvested 30 acres in

one day and a half.

Mr. Will Wagner and his family returned

to their home in Altoona on Tuesday after a

visit to their friends here.

Squire Albert Hoy has so far recovered

from his recent illness as to enjoy a short

drive through the country.

Mrs. John Scott, of New York, is visiting

her brother C. B. Hess, of Baileyville, and
other Centre county relatives.

Rev. C. T. Aikens is now the owner of a

team of handsome black roadsters which are

guaranteed to be gentle and safe.

Mrs. William Ellenberger is suffering with

a stroke of paralysis. On account of her age

there is not much hope of her recovery.

William Bumgardner, of Virginia, whois

here for a few days’ vacation, has sold his

threshing outfit to a party in West Virginia,

Mrs. Ira Hess, one of the Pennsy’s trusted

engineers, and his interesting little family

are here from Altoona spending their vaca-

tion.

Mrs. Peter Ishler, of Boalsburg, and her

two boys have gone to West Va., to join Mr.

Ishler who is engaged in the lumber business

there,

G. W. Keichline recently fell from a step

ladder and struck his head on a stone, He

was unconscious for a time but is much bet-

ter now.

Miss Margaret Brett a daughter of the late

R. G. Brett, who isa trained nurse in Pitts-

burg,is visiting the home of her childhood

here.

Samuel P. McWilliams is home from Pitts-

burg for a few days’ vacation after which he

will go to Chautauqua for a special business

course.

Rev. John C. McCracken, of Johnstown,

and his little son, Henry, are enjoying a two

weeks’ vacation at the McCracken home in

the Glades.

Ed Isenberg flitted into his new mansion on

Wednesday. Ed is a hustler asitis onlya

few weeks since the ground was broken for

the foundation.

Prof. 8. C. Miller, of Norwood, with his

wife and little son are making their annual

visit at the home of his parents, where S. C-

is taking a hand in the harvest field.

Several of the dogs that have been killing

and matilating the sheep of this community

were shot the other evening by Jacob Reish

who has lost a number as well as J. B. Go-

heen.

Dr. J. Y. Dale is spending the week at Mt.

Gretna. There he expects to meet his son

Dr. Fred Dale, who has heen in the Philip.

pines for several years and who only recent.

ly arrived home.

D. H. Kustaborder and John Wigton were

both obliged to shoot good horses last week

on account of broken legs. P. M. Corl had a

valuable mare die ofcolic and Harry Zeigler,

of Oak Hall,is also out his driving mare.

The annual harvest home picnic will be

held in the Pine Hall grove on Saturday,

July 25th. It will be in the form of a basket

picnic and every one is cordially invited to

be present. Speeches and music will be free

and there will be refreshments to buy.

Paul Fortney and Samuel Goss, of Belle-

fonte, both helped along amazingly in the

harvest fields here. Others who were here

killing two birds with one stone, i. e. enjoy-

ing an outing and doing some work were

Wilson Brown, Ora Sunday and Frank

Bowersox.

Mes. EL1ZABETH KEPLER CHADMAN. —

Mrs. Elizabeth Kepler Chadman, of Con-

neaut, O., died at the home of her daughter,

Mrs. Ada C. Whittekin, in Tionesta, Pa.. at

six o’clock on the evening of July 7th, 1903.

The deceased was born at Pine Grove Mills,

Centre county, on the 17th day of November,

1827, and was the daughter of J. M. Kepler

Sr. and Catherine Musser Kepler. She was

married in May, 1848, to Mr. Chadman and

resided on the old homestead until fifteen

years ago, when she removed to Conneaut,

0., which place has since been her home.

She had a large circle of friends and ac-

quaintances in Centre county, her former

home, where she was well and favorably

known, and her demise will be a matter of

profound regret to the immediate neighbor-

hood where she was born and spent the larg-

er part of her life.

At the time of her death she was visiting

her daughter, Mrs. Whittekin, and during

her illness extending over two months the

mother was tenderly cared for by her daugh-

ter. Another daughter, Mrs. Pennell, of Ann

Arbor, Michigan, was also present when she

passed away, and assisted in administering to

her comfort.
Mrs. Chadman had been a life long mem-

ber of the Pine Grove Lutheran church, and

her last moments were consoled with the

prospect of a better life beyond.

Religious services conducted by Rev. R. W.

Illingworth, were observed at the residence

of Mrs. Whittekin, on the morning of the 8th

of July, after which the body of the deceas-
ed, accompanied by her children, was taken

to Conneaut, O., where the burial took place

on Thursday, July 9th.
The following named children survive

their mother : J, K. Chadman, Duke Centre,

Pa.; Mrs. F. W. Pennell, Ann Arbor, Mich.;

Ada C. Whittekin, Tionesta, Pa. ; Dr. M. L.

Chadman, and Mrs. 8. E. Martin, Lancaster,

Pa. ; Edwin._B,, Wallace C., and Charles E.
Chadman, of Conneaut, O., and G. S. Chad-

man, of Lamertine, Pa.

 

——Subseribe for the WATCEAMAN.

Lemont.
 

Miss Nellie Herman was seen on our streets

Wednesday.

Frank Bible is taking his summer vacation

at Houserville.

Mrs. Etta Tate is visiting among her many

friends in these parts.

Frank Bennett and wife made a sojourn of

two days in our town.

Alvin Baney wife and family are visiting

at the home of C. D. Houtz.

George Williams is visiting at the home of

his son William, of Philipsburg.

The farmers are all busy with their corn,

hay and wheat and hands are scarce.

Irvin and Wayne Thompson bave gone to

Eaglesmere with a camping party.

Willis Grove and family,of Bellefonte,were

pleasant callers in town during the 4th.

Master Fred Moore returned home in time

to enjoy the Fourth of July celebration.

Samuel B. Weaver and family are at Bald

Eagle cutting their hay and wheat crop.

R. F. Evey is making the town lively since

he received his phonograph and records.

Mrs. William Hess, of Tipton, Iowa, spent

a few hours in town Monday of last week.

Dr. Samuel Gilliland has returned to Phila-

delphia to resume work after a few days’ rest.

Miss Maud Mitchell is at Reedsville attend-

ing a wedding and having a general good

time.

We see Geo. C. Meyers isable to be home

again since undergoing an operation for ap-

pendicitis.

The last part of last week William Baum-

gardner shipped his engine to W. Va. from

Oak Hall.

Murray Dresher, of Maryland, has return-

ed to our neighborhood for a few days before

going to Ohio.

The owners of the creamery have gotten a

new floor put in but not one day before it

was needed.

Dr. J. Y. Dale departed for Mt. Gretna,

where he expects to see his son Dr. Fred Dale

of the regular army.

Jefferson Houtz and family are making a

short visit at the home of his parents in the

vicinity of Coburn.

The late rains make every thing look fresh

and nice but they are keeping the farmers

back with their work.

Geo. Glenn and wife and Mrs. Geo. Martz

and Miss Francis Woodring took in the sights

at the street carnival.

Some of the young folks of the nearby

country have taken advantage of the ten day

excursion to the sea shore.

Sunday evening the 5th inst. we had the

heaviest rain of the season and some of the

roads were badly washed.

David Dale will soon be spinning over the

country with his new auto-bi and enjoying

the scenery as well as the ride.

Mrs. L. S. Bottorf returned to her home the
latter part of last week after enjoying herself

in these parts for a few weeks.

Willie and Edna Meyers took up bag and

baggage and hied off to Centre Hall to enjoy

a few days with their cousins.

Mrs. W. L. Steele, of Bellefonte, and Miss
Anna Young, of Altoona, are circulating

among friends in these parts this week.

Andrew Gregg moved to Philadelphia,

Thursday of last week, at which place he has

secured a fine position in a hardware store.

Mrs. Maggie Armstrong is reported quite

ill at this writing, threatened with fever
which it is hoped will be checked. It came

from over work.

William Hockman and family took up

their homeward journey Wednesday and

went as far as Bellefonte, where they intend

staying a few days.

Mrs. Philip Wirtz, of Houserville, was bad-

ly hurt on Wednesday by the door of the

barn blowing against her and knocking her

out into the barnyard onto some stones.

John Mitchell spent two days at Reedsville

in company with Mrs. Henry Thompson and

her son and daughter, and Frank McFarlane

and wife and sister. They reportafine time.

C. G. Getz is home making his first visit

since he began working for the Bell Tele-

phone company. He likes his work very

much and returned to Eaglesmere Monday to

report for duty.

School teachers are scarce in this township

this year for the directors cannot secure

enough for the nine schools, and when they

think they have one she deserts the ranks.

They offer thirty-two dollars per month and
none of the schools are tedious to teach when
the right one takes hold of the work.

Jared Letterman had the ill luck to shoot
himself in the right hand with a revolver,
but as it happened the wound was not very
serious; then he was trying to put off a fire-
cracker and as it did not go as soon as he
thought it should he broke it in two and in
doing so gave the fire air thus blowing the
burning powder all over his le ft hand.

The directors of College Twp. elected the
following teachers at their regular meeting
July 4th : Dale’s, Miss Eva Bathgate; Center
Furnace, Orian Grove; Oak Hall, grammar,
Edward Williams; Oak Hall, primary, G. W.
R. Williams; Brauch, Harry Lonebarger;
Pleasant View, Miss Grace McCloskey; Le-
mont, grammar, Lemont primary and Hous-
erville not supplied.
 

Smuliton,
 

Mr. and Mrs. Reuben Musser are at Wood-
ward.

Mrs. John Waite Sr., is lying at her home
very ill at present.

Miss Mina C. Long is at present with her
mother, Mrs, G. A. Waite.

Mrs. Henry Winkleblecht and children left
for their home in Renovo.

Mrs. G. H. Smull is spending this week
Williamsport among friends. y

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Fehl were guests of
1former's parents, Mr. and Mrs. Amos
ehl.

Sidney Douty and family spent the Fourth
and the Sunday following among relatives in
Sugar valley.

Not a blacksmith this time but a little dish
washer; at least so Harry K. Smull says about
the late arrival at his home.

C. E. Winters and family spent Saturday
and Sunday with the former’s parents, Mr.
and Mrs. Perry Winters.

* The crew composed of the following men,
viz : Herbert Smull, Joseph Slautterbeck,
Calvin Wolford, Chas. Rhodes, Ben Breon,
Calvin Crouse and Lee Reitz working on the
Walkertract, east of Wolf’s Store, succeeded
in making 231 logs in one day; the best done

at thus far.  

Spring Mills.

Clyde Roper, of Penn Hall, has resumed

his business of jewelry and watch repairing,

from which he had retired a year or two ago.

Mr. Roper isan experienced workman and

thoroughly understands his business.

The Uncle Tom’s Cabin Co. presented their

play here on the evening of the 3d inst. toa

very good audience. The play was very well

set on the stage and some of the scenes quite

interesting. Asa whole the play was a very

fair representation of a grossly exaggerated

story.

Misses Bertha and Florida, daughters of

Michael Duck Esq., left last week on an ex-

tended trip to Philadelphia, New York, Bos-

ton and Washington. They will also visit

Niagara Falls and several other summer re-

sorts, and expect to be absent about six

weeks.

On the 30th ult., district deputy Grand

Chief, K.G. E., W. P, Alexander madea

visit to Millheim to install the officers of that

castle, but was suddenly recalled, owing to

the death of Wm. Goodhart, and of course

was unable to discharge that duty. On the

following Friday evening Mr. Alexander in-

stalled the officers of Madisonburg castle, and

reported the organization in a prosperous

condition.

On the 5th inst. the K. G. E. decorated the

graves of their deceased members at Farmers

Mills and Spring Mills. At both places Rev.

Gross, of the Reformed church, delivered a

short address. Several other speakers were

to be present, but owing to unavoidable cir-

cumstances were prevented. The admirable

singing was by the choir of the M. E. church,

assisted by several of the members. Millheim

castle participated in the exercises and were

well represented. The ceremony was wit-

nessed by a large concourse of people.

The Fourth of July was celebrated here in

quite a lively manner. The village present-

ed a very gay and patriotic appearance.

Flags and the national colors were displayed

from almost every window and housetop.

The report of pistols and fire crackers con-

tinued from early in the morning ’til long

after midnight. In the evening merchant O.

T. Corman made a very beautiful display of

fire works in front of his store building to

the delight and admiration of those assembled

there. T.M. Gramley and others made sim-

ilar displays. The celebration here was of

an unusually lively character.

Mr. Taylor, special inspector of the F.R.

D. service was here for several days last

week, and previous to his departure express-

ed himself as being highly pleased with the

thorough and satisfactory manner in which

the service was conducted at this office, and

complimented Mr. Krape upon his admirable

system of delivering mail matter to the re-

spective carriers so expeditiously, and with

no delay nor detriment to the general deliv-

ery in the office. The service being entirely

new, upon its adoption some little complica-

tions and confusion were to be expected, but

if there was any, Mr. Krape seems to have

surmounted all of them, and now has every-

thing connected with the department work-

ing in a thorough business like and systemat-

ic order.
 

Real Estate '[ransfers.
 

The following real estate transfers have

been recorded during the past week by

Recorder John C. Rowe:

Charles Shuey’s heirs to Charles T. Bil-
ger, June 23rd, 1903, Benner Twp; consid-
eration $450.

Calvin M. Bower’s heirs to Edgar Holt
July 7th, 1903, Snow Shoe Twp; considera-
tion $1000.
Rankin Hollobaugh et ux to Bertha E.

Young July 10th,1903, Boggs Twp;consid-
eration $150.
Charles B. Roland to John Haugh, June

1st, 1903, Patton Twp; consideration $600.

Michael Moyer et ux to Newton M.
Cameron,April 8th,1903, S.Philipsburg Pa;
consideration $400.

Dr. M. Stuart Exs to W. A. Sickle,
July 1st, 1902, Snow Shoe Twp; considera-
tion $2400. /

Emile Goutiere et al to Mary Pacini,
May 13th, 1903, Bellefonte; consideration
$1.00.

F. W. Crideret ux to Y. M. C. A. of
Bfte.,July 3rd, 1903, Bellefonte; considera-
tion $6500.

Kate M. Long et bar to W. H. Long
Apr. 9th,1903, Howard Twp; consideration
$300.
John F.Culp Admr to Mary Pacini et ux,
Na 13th, 1903, Bellefonte; consideration

 

Reduced Rates to Baltimore.
 

Via Pennsylvania Railrcad, Account Meeting of the

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks.

For the benefit of those desiring to at-
tend the meeting of the Benevolent and
Protective Order of Elks, at Baltimore,
Mad., July 21st to 23rd, the Pennsylvania
Railroad Company will sell round-trip
tickets to Baltimore from all stations on
its lines, except Woodberry, Harrisburg,
and intermediate stations, Columbia, Fred-
erick, and intermediate stations, on the
Northern Central Railway, Lancaster, Har-
risburg, and intermediate stations, and
stations on the Philadelphia, Baltimore
and Washington Railroad (exclusive of
stations south of Townsend, Del., from
which tickets will be sold), on July 19th
and 20th, good for retmrn passage until
July 3lst, inclusive, at rate of single fare
Jor the round trip, plus one dollar.
 

Reduced Rates to the Seashore,

Annual Low-Rate Excursion to Atlantic City,

etc., via Pennsylvania Railroad.

The next Pennsylvania Railroad low-
rate ten day excursion for the present sea-
son from Lock Haven, Troy, Bellefonte,
Williamsport, Mocanaqua, Sunbury, Shen-
andoah, Dauphin, and principal interme:
diate stations (including stations on branch
roads), to Atlantic City, Cape May, Ocean
City, Sea Isle City, Avalon, Anglesea,
Wildwood, or Holly Beach, will ran on
Thursday, July 23rd.

Exoursion tickets, good to return by
regular trains within ten days, will be sold
at very low rates. Tickets to Atlantic
City will be sold via the Delaware River
Bridge Route, the only all-rail line, or via
Market Strees Wharf, Philadelphia.
Stop over ean be had at Philadelphia,

either going or returning, within limit of
ticket.
For information in regard to specific

rates and time of trains consult hand bills,
or apply to agents, or E. S. Harrar, divis-
ion agent, Williamsport, Pa,

Reduced Rates To Asheville.

Via Pennsylvania Railroad, Account Meeting Na-

tional Dental Association.
 

For the benefit of those desiring to at-
tend the meeting of the National Dental
Association, at Asheville, N. C., July 24th
to 31st, the Pennsylvania Railroad Com-
pany will sell round-trip tickets to Ashe-
ville and return, good.going July 21st and
22nd, and good returning to reach original
starting point not later than Aungust 2nd,
inclusive, from all stations on its lines, at
reduced rates. For rates and conditions of
tickets consult ticket agents.
 

Books, Magazines, Etc.
 

A Fieur ror Pure Miik.—Alice Katharine Fal-
lows has prepared for the August Century a sum-
mary of New York City’s fight for pure milk. The
conditions found by inspectors and reformers
when the war against death- and diseases-breed-
ing milk was begun three years ago are sicken-

ing and almost incredible. Now no housewife

in New York has any excuse for buying contam-
inated milk. Certified milk is as pure as science
and skill can makeit; but its price puts it beyond
the reach of many families, fifteen cents a quart

being asked—and cheerfully paid by these who
afford it—for one farm’s output. But‘inspected”
milk may be had for the price of ordinary bottled
milk. The lable. “Inspected by the Milk Com-
mission of the Medical Society of the County of
New York,” guarantees that, at the farm supply-
ing the milk, yards and barns are in sanitary
condition, cows properly cared for, bottles and
cans clean ; that the milk is cooled at once and
transported quickly, and that it has not more
than a certain number of bacteria ; that the farm
is visited by an inspector, and that the Milk
Commission regards the milk as pure and health-
ful. Mies Fallows’s article will be illustrated by
Miss Charlotte H. Harding.

A new novel “The Crimson Dice,”” by George
Nox McCain, is announced to make its appear”
ance the latter part of this month. The publisher
(J. Murray Jordan, Philadelphia) expresses the
opinion that the novel will create a sensation:
The plot is unlike anything that has appeared in
recent years, and, because ofits freshness in this

respect, “The Crimson Dice” is expected to make

a stir in the world offiction. Oddly enough there
is not a line about politics or politicians in the
book, although Col. McCain is one of the best
political writers in the country.
 

New Advertisements.
 

 

Fr SALE. — Brew property, north
Spring street, Bellefonte, adjoining Cen-

tea County Bank Building. Apply to H. E. FEN-
LON, Bush House. 48-28-4t
 

ARNING. —All persons are hereby
notified that Martha Lauver; having

left my bed and board of her own volition, is not
to be given credit on my account and that I will
in nowise be responsible for any bills she may
contract. THOMAS LAUVER
48-28-3t% July 7th, 1903 Milesburg, Pa.
 

A DMINISTRATOR’S NOTICE. — Let-
ters of Administration de bonis non cum

testamento annexo, in the estate of Simon Har-
er, late of Centre Hall borough, deceased, hav-
ng been granted to the undersigned by the gis.
ter of Wills of Centre County, Pa., and the under-
signed having also been appointed by the Or-
phans’ Court of said County succeeding trustee
under the will of the said decedent, all persons
indebled to said estate are requested to make pay
ment and those having claims against said estate
are requested to present and make known the
same without delay to ‘
48-28-6t* JOHN BLANCHARD,

Administrator d. b. n. c. t. a. and Trustee.

DMINISTRATOR’S NOTICE. — Let-
ters of Administration in the estate of W.

Fred R. Jackson, late of the Borough of Belle-
fonte, deceased, having been granted to the un-
dersigned by the Register of Willa of Centre
County, Pa., all persons indebted to said estate
are hereby requested to make payment and all
persons having claims or demands against said
estate are requested (o present and make the
same known without delay, duly authenticated to

JENNIE M. JACKSON, Administratrix,

 

BLANCHARD & BLANCHARD, Ronceverte,
Attorneys. Greenbrier Co.,

48-28-6¢ West Virginia.
 

RPHANS’ COURT SALE.—By virtue
of an order of the Orphans’ Cours of Cen-

ire county, the undersigned will offer at public
sale on

SATURDAY, AUGUST 15th, 1903,
at 2 o'clock p. m., on the premises in the town of
Boalsburg, Pa.

All that certain messuage, tenement and

HOUSE AND LOT
late the property ot James J. Price, now deceased.
TERMS OF SALE—Ten gt cent of bid to be paid

when property is knocked down and balance up-
on confirmation absolute of report ofsale.

ROBERT CONDO,
Adm’r.

HARTER NOTICE.—Notice is hereby
given that an application will be made to

the Governor of Pennsylvacia on Monday the
tenth day of August A. D., 1903, by Lewis C. Bul-
lock Jr., George R. Spigelmyer, William L. Hicks,
John E. D. Hoffman and Chambers O. Templeton
under the provisions of an Act of Assembly of the
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, entitled ‘‘An
Act to provide for the Incorporation and Regula-
tion of certain corporations’ approved April 29th,
A. D., 1874, and the supplements thereto, for the
charter for an intended corporation to be called
the ‘Bullock Swing and Chair Manufacturing
Company’ the character and object of which is
the manufacturing and selling of house swings,
porch swings, lawn swings, porch and lawn chairs
and other articles made of wood, iron and steel,
and for these purposes to have, possess and enjoy
all the rights, benefits and privileges of said Act
of Assembly and the supplements thereto.

HICKS & TEMPLETON,
46-28-3t Solicitors.

48-28-3t
 

July 14th, 1903
 

Bush’s Book Store.
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JKODAKS

~—AND—

SUPPLIES.

Be sure to get only the genuine

Kodaks and films, See that they

are marked Kodak. They are

the best in the world.

BUSH'S PHOTO SUPPLY

HOUSE,

Bush A:xcade,
47-42

BELLEFONTE, PA. TALTAT T\AATLLL/PTATA/

New Advertisements. New Advertisements.
 

 

ANTED. —Representatives for Old
Line Life Ins, Co.—exceptional oppor-

tunity. Address JOHN D. LAWRENCE,
48-28-3t% 601 Drexel Bldg, Philadelphia, Pa

XECUTORS NOTICE. — Letters tes-
tamentary on the estate of Alvin Shuey,

deceased, late of Solioge township, having been
granted to the undersigned he requests all per-
sons knowing themselves indebted Te said estate,
to make immediate payment and those having
claims against the same to present them duly au-
thentieated for settlement.

JACOB BOTTORF, Executor.
48-28-6t Lemont, Pa,

 

 

(ATAVISSA CAR AND

FOUNDRY COMPANY,

CATAWISSA, PA.

PLANT COVERS 414 ACRES.

Prompt Service. Good Quality.

Lowest Quotations.

BUILDERS AND MANUFACTURERS OF

BITUMINOUS MINE CARS,

CAPACITY 25 PER DAY

tn§,1,(rem

CASTINGS, FORGINGS AND MINE

EQUIPMENTS GENERALLY.
 

Mine Car Wheels, spoke or hub oiler, with or
without axles,

A SPECIALTY.

Our wheels are all tested before leaving
works, and will run 6000 miles without wear-
Ing. We use nothing but charcoal iron and
old railroad car wheels. You can’t make a
good mine car wheel with any other mixture.

. 48-17-2m

Shoes.

|
i

OR SALE.—Nicely located lots at
State College can purchased cheap by

Mzs. E. E. BROW.applying to ‘ y
ast Boalsburg, Pa.
 

R SALE AT A SACRIFICE.—A fine
seven room house, good dry cellar, splen-

did attic, water and woodshed very convenient,
on easy terms. Call on or address

¢ HENRY C. VITALINI,
48-7-t 243 south Spring street, Bellefonte

OUSE AND LOT FOR SALE.—A
very desirable home on east Bishop St.,

Bellefonte, is offered for sale. The house is
modern and stands on a lot that alsokas a front-
age on Logan St. Call on or write to

Mrs. SARA A. TEATS,
46-30tf Bellefonte, Pa.

 

 

OARDING IN PHILADELPHIA.—
Parties visiting Philadelphia can have

first class board and all accommodations, within
walking distance of the business district, and
places of interest. Terms $1.00 and $1.50 per day.
pecial rates by the week. Apply to

MRS. EDWARDS,

 

 
1606 Green St., Philadelphia.

Formerly of Bellefonte. - 47-37-1yr.5

A WOMAN HUNG
  

around her husband’s neck and begged him to
buy the Lumber and other material for their
New House, Barn, Fences, &c., from us. He
did so and was pleased and advises everybody
to do the same.

MORAL:

If a man’s in love thats his business.
If a girl's in love thats her business.
If they want lumber thats our business.

Mill at Lamb Street Bridge.
Yard and . ~~ P. B. CRIDER & SON,

48-18 Bellefonte, Pa.

  

Shoes.
 
 

47-47

———

Lyon & Co.

 

THE FAMILY SHOE STORE—WE ARE IT

It matters not whether you want footwear for 25c. or

$5.00 or any price between, this complete shoe store has it.

Everything in Footwear for everybody.

All those swell and exclusive creations of Oxfords and

Low Shoes are here for men and women. $1.25 to $5.00.

Ourstock is full of patent kid and patent colt Men’s

and Ladies’ Shoes selling from $2.00 to $5.00.

For Boys and Girls, the best Kid and Patent Leather

Dress Shoes from $1.25 to $2.00.

to $1.50. All leathers, all styles.

Children’s Shoes, f7sc.

We want you to make this Shoe Store your Shoe Store.

YEAGER & DAVIS,
Shoe Money Savers

Bellefonte and Philipsburg, Pa.

UY

Ee

Lyon & Co.

 
 

LYON & CO

your headquarters.

for Fall goods :

were 20C.

12%e¢., were 18c.

$1.00.

prices. :

Boy's Shoes.

LYON & CO.

17-19 French Percales, all colors, now

 

LYON & CO.

When you come to town make this store

We have everything you

want in the Dry Goods, Clothing and Shoe line.

Westill have a large stock of SummerGoods

left such as fine Madras Cloths, Dimities, Lawns

and Percales' which ‘must be sold to make room

Dimities in all colors, now 1234c., were 25¢C.

Lawns in all colors, now 1oc. to 12%C.,

10C. to

Silk Ginghams, all colors, now 18¢c. were 25c.

Ladies’ Shirt Waists in all styles, soc. to

Lace Curtains from soc. a pair up.

Men's, Boys’ and Children’s Suits at reduced

Men's ‘Fine Shoes, Men's Working Shoes,

Children’s Shoes from soc. up.

GIVE US: A CALL.

LYON & CO.

Bellefonte, Pa.  


